Our Book Fair is coming! It is scheduled for February 8-11, 2016. We need your to help make it a suc-
cess. Please check your calendar and let me know when you will be able to help, then detach and fill out

the bottom section and return it to your child’s teacher or e-mail me the day and time at
solesen@alabamachristian.com. The following may help you decide:

e If you work on Thursday, 8:15 - 9:30, be aware that we will be moving the Book Fair from the library
and setting it up in the MPR. We will start later because of the breakfast for the grandparents. The
book fair will open at 9:00.

» Everyone is welcome to stay and work longer than your scheduled time, especially on Thursday,
“Grandparents’ Day.” It is usually very busy on that day; we can use all the hands we can get!

* Please circle the day/time you are willing to work and return by January 30 so that we can confirm the
work schedule and assure that we have enough workers.

Thank you,

Sarah Olesen (Book Fair Chairperson)

Name Phonett

Child’s name teacher

E-mail address {please print very clearly)

Monday, February 8 7:30-10:00 10:00 - 1:00 1:00 - 3:00
Tuesday, February 9 7:30- 10:00 10:00-1:00 1:00-3:00
Wednesday, February 10 7:30-10:00 10:00 -1:00 1:00 - 3:00

Thursday, February 11 *8:15-9:30 9:00- 11:00 10:00-12:00



